Excellence Together

with our Commurit y

& Children's Centre
Tuesday 27th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Year 6 School Journey to Sayers Croft 22nd - 26th May 2023

We have now heard from Sayers Croft and | am pleased to inform you that the Year 6 children will be going on a
five-day residential School Journey to Sayers Croft in Surrey. The children will leave early Monday morning and will
return on Friday in the afternoon.

As in previous years, this will involve a range of activities to help prepare the children for the transition to secondary
school. The total cost of the trip will be £338 which includes the payment to Sayers Croft Activity Centre. The centre
offers:

Three healthy meals per day
Instructors

Range of activities
Accommodation

If you would like to secure a place for your child, we will require a deposit of £43 by 14th October 2022, You can pay
the remaining cost of £295 by the 15th of May in one installment or you are welcome to pay in smaller installments.
Suggestion of smaller installments:

By 14th October = 43.00 - Deposit

By 25th November =43.00

By 12th December = 43.00

By 20th January = 43.00

By 10th February = 43.00

By 24th March =43.00

By 14th April = 43.00

By 15th May = 37.00
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To secure your child’s place on the trip, payments should be made electronically via Scopay. Please note that we only
have 34 spaces available for this trip, so do ensure that you secure a place for your child if you wish.

Please note that if you opt for the installment payment option, if you miss 2 payments in a row without explanation this
may result in the withdrawal of your child's space on the trip.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough interest from parents and children and do not have a sufficient number of
children, we will not be able to proceed with the trip.

Please complete the permission slip using the link below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIINzuPv9 Q2gWX3p8D5wPASEM-eVywzJQh8ghKGGaF9aqgtA/viewfor
m?usp=pp_url

If you would like further information at this stage, then you could visit the website for Sayers Croft:

WWW, rs-croft.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

Ms Jenkins-Yusuf
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